
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
March-23 
Mon 20th – FOWS Easter Cake Sale 
Tues 21st – FOWS Easter Event 
Weds 22nd to Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential 
to How Hill 
w/c 27th – Parents Evening Week 
Tues 28th – Years 1 & 2 Cricket Festival at 
Hethersett & Tas Valley Cricket Club 
Weds 29th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th – Egg drop challenge 
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham 
All Saints Church  
Fri 31st – Last Day of Term 
Fri 31st – Start of FOWS Easter Trail 
April-23 
Mon 3rd to Mon 17th – Easter Break 
Tue 18th – Back to School 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Reading record update for the 

week 6th – 12 Mar 2023: 
YR = 31% 25%  Y1 = 11% 29%   
Y2 = 13% 26%  Y3 = 37% 31%   

Y4 = 29% 23%  Y5 = 100% - Y6 = 100% - 

 

 

 
 

On Tuesday this week, year’s 1 and 2 were given the option to wear Scottish 

attire, farming clothes or garments to the style of characters from the Katie 

Morag stories. We enjoyed welcoming in parents/ grandparents to school who 

were able to work with the children on their story writing and see what the 

current literacy expectations are. The children enjoyed tasting some Scottish 

food and doing some dancing. 

Class 3 were welcomed at 
the Wreningham All Saints 
Church on Thursday, 
joining the congregation 
for the service and hymn 
singing.  The children 
behaved impeccably for 
the walk and during the 
service. 
 

Thank you to Kate Brewster who 
gave a presentation during assembly 
on Thursday to talk about the World 
Land Trust and the good work which 
they are doing. 
Thank you for your 
donations today, £53 has been 
raised. The Eco Sale will now be 
after school on Friday, 24th March. 

 

   The Annual Egg Drop Challenge is    
       back on Thursday 30th March! 

 
Reminder of the rules:  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Charlie F, Georgie  Class 2: Leila, Tilly 
Class 3: Alf, Rupert Class 4: Hollie, Hannah 

If your child brings in a snack at 

break-time, please can you 

ensure this is either a piece of 

fruit, vegetable or fruit-based snack (such as 

Yo Yo Bears). Children should not be bringing 

in sugary treats, biscuits, cake or crisps. A 

bottle of water (not squash) should also be 

brought in and remember we are a nut-free 

school. Thank you. 



 
 

The children’s wonderful wooden spoon creations from Book Week:  


